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Subject: Urgent: Photo Update for Face Detection Devices in Employee Transport Buses
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This is to inform you that SEEPZ is in the process of

installing face detection devices in employee transport

buses to enhance security and streamline access.

However, it has been observed that mismatched or
outdated employee photographs are causing issues at the
SEEPZ entry gates.

To resolve this and ensure smooth functioning of the

facial recognition system, it was decided in the meeting

held on 31.07.2025 that:

Each unit will capture the photographs of their
respective employees using the bus service in
the device already provided to them.

This process is specifically for employees who
avail the SEEPZ bus facility.

Units must ensure that photograph capture
process shall be completed by Monday dated
04.08.2025 without any delay.

Units are also requested to update the details of
employees using the bus services in the Excel
sheet shared via email to their respective unit
email IDs.

Your prompt action and cooperation in completing this
task within the stipulated time is highly appreciated.
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